
FABRIC COLLECTION

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

SILVER AUBERGINE

BLACKBEIGE MINK

CAMELCHOCOLATE TEAL

SEAL

CHARCOAL

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



PORTO FABRIC

MIDNIGHT PEACOCK

PEARLMINK SILVER

METALCHARCOAL GREY

EBONY BLACK

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



ALASKA MADRID
FABRIC

SILVERNICKEL PLATINUM

CHARCOALSTEEL

BLUSH

JASPER

OYSTER

MIDNIGHT

MINK TRUFFLE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



WINDSOR STRIPE
FABRIC

BEIGENATURAL

BLACK

GREYSILVER

SAND

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



NUBECK SUEDE
FABRIC

SILVERPEBBLE ELEPHANT

IVORYFOSSIL

PEACH

TUSCAN

SLATE

PAPRIKA

TRUFFLE COOKIE

WALNUT PINE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

LUXURY FRENCH
SOFT VELVET FABRIC

BRIGHT WHITE

PUTTY BEIGE

OFF WHITE CREAM STONEIVORY

MINK MINK TURQ MOLE

CHOCOLATE CELERY LILACMUSTARD PINK

BURGUNDY ICE BLUE DUCK EGG CHINA BLUEPLUM

ROYAL BLUE SILVER GREY GREY DARK GREY FOREST
GREEN

BLACK RED BURNT
ORANGE

TEAL

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



SUEDE FABRIC

OFF WHITEWHITE STONE

TANGRANITE

SILVER

CHARCOALGREY BLACK

BEIGE

SILVER LINE

CAPPUCINO BROWN

SALMON BLUE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



LUXURY VELVET FABRIC

MINKALMOND PINK

PETROLTURMERIC EMERALD

OX BLOODBLUE ARMOUR

CHARCOAL OLIVE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



RIVIERA 26 RIVIERA 95 RIVIERA 91 RIVIERA 81 MATT VELVET

MATT VELVET 09 RIVIERA 97 MATT VELVET 29 MATT VELVET 79 MATT VELVET 97

MATT VELVET 85 MATT VELVET 77 KRONOS 07 KRONOS 34 KRONOS 27

LETTO 97 KRONOS 12 KRONOS 11 SEAL 96 LETTO 38

LETTO 79 SOLAR 99 SEAL 72 SEAL 59 SOLAR 16

SOLAR 28

SOFA BED FABRIC OPTIONS

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



MAESTRO FABRIC

CODE: 3365 CODE: 3366 CODE: 3367 CODE: 3368 CODE: 3369

CODE: 3370 CODE: 3371 CODE: 3372 CODE: 3373 CODE: 3374

CODE: 3375 CODE: 3376 CODE: 3377 CODE: 3378 CODE: 3379

CODE: 3380 CODE: 3381 CODE: 3382 CODE: 3383

SOFA SURCHARGE £800
BED SURCHARGE £400

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



SILVERCOSMIC

SKY

PEACOCKOATMEAL

HENLEY FABRIC

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



WIGHTWICK FABRIC

GREYSILVER ANTHRACITE

SKYEBONY NAVY

MINTCORAL TEAL

MOSS OLIVE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



LANA FABRIC

GREYCHARCOAL SILVER

BEIGEMOCHA BROWN

JASPERPETROL

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



OXFORD SUEDE FABRIC

CHARCOAL SILVER

TAN CHOCOLATE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



NEVADA SUEDE FABRIC

CHOCOLATEBLACK TAN

CHARCOAL GREY  BLACK SNAKE

SNAKE CAMELCHOCOLATE
SNAKE

SNAKE CHARCOAL

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



NAPLES FABRIC

CREAM SAND MINK SEAL GREY

SILVER GREY SLATE CHARCOAL PURPLE

BLACK BLUE WHITE CAPPUCCINO

BROWN GREEN PINK ORANGE

BURGUNDY PURPLE BLUE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



SHETLAND FABRIC

SILVER GREY GRAPHITE PEWTAR BLACK

BEIGE LINEN TAUPE MOCHA CHOCOLATE PINK

BLUSH ROSE CLARET LAVENDER PLUM

SKY ICE DENIM APPLE

BOTTLE FOREST

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



JUBILE LINEN FABRIC

TRUFFLENATURAL WHITE MOCHA

STEELSILVER

TEAL

MUSTARDNAVY OLIVE

PEBBLE

ROYAL BLUE

SHADOW CHARCOAL

NOIR DUCK EGG

BLUSH

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



LINSOL LONDON FABRIC

SILVER GREY COAL PINK BLUSH

RUSTIC DENIM MARINE NAVY MUSTARD

TEAL AQUA OLIVE JADE MOSS

RAVEN SHADOW RAVEN LATTE

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



BOUCLE FABRIC 2

SLATEDOVE IVORY

MINKLATTE TRUFFLE

ROYALTEAL POWDER

HEATHER SAFFRON

(Subject to fabric surcharge)

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



VENICE TWEED FABRIC

CHARCOAL SMOKE

LINENDOVE MINK

FORESTBARLEY SAPPHIRE

PLATINUM

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



CREAM BLACK LAGOON

MALTA VELVET FABRIC

TAUPE PUTTY

EMERALDJASPER NAVY

APRICOTGOLD GRASS

PEACOCKAMETHYST SLATE

GREY

BOYSENBERRY

COSMIC

SEASPRAY RED

SILVER

LAVENDER

MUSHROOM

IVORY

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



SILVERPEWTER

SLATE

CAMELSMOKE

CREAM

OLIVIA CHENIELLE
FABRIC

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



TARTAN FABRIC

BASSET CAVALIER

HARRIERBEAGLE PEMBROKE

DACHSHUNDWESTIE BRITTANY

SPRINGERPAPILLON SETTER

CORGI

BORDER

BERNESE

BEDLINGTON BICHON

(subject to fabric surcharge increase)

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



BOUCLE TEDDY BEAR FABRIC

CREAMIVORY OAT

MUSHROOMMINK TRUFFLE

BLACKRUST STEEL

PLATINUM CHARCOAL

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



VALENTINO VELVET 
FABRIC

SKYROSE CHARCOAL

SILVERDARK GREY GREEN

PURPLE
WHITE BROWN

MINK

RED

PINK

STONE GOLD

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



SILVERNICKEL PLATINUM

CHARCOALSTEEL OYSTER

TRUFFLEMINK BLUSH

GREEN MIDNIGHT

MADRID CHENIELLE
FABRIC

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



CASCADE VELVET 
FABRIC

LEMONBLACK ROYAL

SILVERCEDAR GREY

TEALSKY

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



WOOL FABRIC

BRONZE LATTE WHEAT GOLD

MOCHA

CHESTNUT MARINE SAPPHIRE JADE

TEAL

LILAC CLAY CHROME PEWTER

STEELRAVEN SHADOW

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



MARBLE VELVET
FABRIC

STONEOATMEAL MINK

GREYPLATINUM STEEL

PEACOCKGUNMETAL OCEAN

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



OLIFANTE
FABRIC

BEIGEIVORY TAN

GREENTERRACOTTA TEAL

GREYSILVER BLACK

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



LINOSO FABRIC

GOLDWHITE CREAM

CHOCOLATETRUFFLE DUCK EGG

ORCHIDMIDNIGHT SILVER

SLATE GREY CHARCOAL BLACK

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



FAUX LEATHER
FABRIC

CREAMWHITE DARK BROWN

SOFT LEATHER
WHITE

BLACK

BLUE

GREYSILVER SOFT LEATHER
BLACK

GREY

NAVY BLUE

SOFT LEATHER
CREAM

SOFT LEATHER
DARK BROWN

SOFT LEATHER
PINK

SOFT LEATHER RED

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



CHENIELLE FABRIC

CARAMELIVORY CREAM

BROWNMINK RED

CRW PURPLEPURPLE MEADOW

GREYBLUE STONE

STONE

AUBERGINE

AQUA

CHARCOAL

BLACK

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours
available please note that lighting of pictures can slightly

distort the actual look of the colour so we always recommend
to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples prior to

ordering any upholstered furniture from us



TWEED FABRIC

PEBBLENUDE GREY

ROSEPURPLE OCEAN

MUSTARDCOFFEE GREEN

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us



KENSINGTON
FABRIC

GREY MINK CHOCOLATE NUTMEG BEIGE

BLACK CHARCOAL MUSHROOM SILVER EMERALD

CITRUS LILAC CLARET MARINE SKY

CREAM

Info@hobfurniture.co.uk

CONTACT US
 020 7315 4078

SWATCHES AVAILABLE ON REQUEST

Our fabric catalogue is available as a guide of fabric colours available please
note that lighting of pictures can slightly distort the actual look of the colour
so we always recommend to view our fabric videos or order fabric samples

prior to ordering any upholstered furniture from us


